Good Afternoon
We have received our results from the lead in water retesting.  The five water fountains that previously failed, all easily fell below the limit of 15 parts per billion.  These outlets will be put back into service immediately.  Unfortunately, the sink in the dental office still did not meet the states requirements.  We will perform more remediation and have the outlet retested.  Until we receive desirable results the sink will have a sign stating that it is not suitable for drinking.  Below is a table with updated results.

	Downsville Central School Lead in Water Results

	Water Outlet Location
	Prior Results
	Retest Date
	Results Obtained
	Lead Amount
	Lead Limit
	Units

	2nd Floor Drinking Fountain Left
	0.0200
	12/14/2016
	1/12/2017
	< 0.0010
	0.015
	mg/L

	2nd Floor Drinking Fountain Right
	0.0197
	12/14/2016
	1/12/2017
	< 0.0010
	0.015
	mg/L

	Principal's Office Drinking Fountain Left
	0.0397
	12/14/2016
	1/12/2017
	< 0.0010
	0.015
	mg/L

	Principal's Office Drinking Fountain Right
	0.0400
	12/14/2016
	1/12/2017
	< 0.0010
	0.015
	mg/L

	Cafeteria Drinking Fountain
	0.0178
	12/14/2016
	1/12/2017
	0.0047
	0.015
	mg/L

	Dental Office Room 125 Sink
	0.0160
	12/14/2016
	1/12/2017
	0.0200
	0.015
	mg/L
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Thank you for your understanding and patience during this process.

